
m Saint Mary!s College 

k January 1987 

Dear Prof. Ferrater, 
It was pleasant raeeting you recently in 

Boston 1 I re^ret that I dld not hear your talk 
on the origin of meaning. Would it be posslble 
to send me a copy of this text as well as "The 
Idea of Man"? A1so, I was wonderlng whether 
you havfi done any work on José Ortega y Gasset; 
I have a llvely interest in hls philosophy. 

Please find enclosed an offprint of one 
of roy nore recent publications; I hope you 
find it interesting and inforrcative. 

Once agaiilj it was pleasant neeting you, 
-pve a peacefu! and productiva new year. -hank 
you for your time and consideration regarding 
ray r^quests. 

oincerelyf 

Vincent tí« Colap ie t ro 

Winona. Minnesota 55987 Telephone: 507-452-4430 


